
Group Visit: 

 

Sixty students of Sodepur Sushil Krishna Sikshayatan, Sodepur, along with their teachers visited Gandhi Smarak 

Sangrahalaya for ‘teaching and learning’ on January 14, 2019. They were provided with a guided tour of the 

Sangrahalaya. After visiting the Sangrahalaya one of the Teachers of the institution commented ‘Satisfactory’. 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

  


